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Chris Austin

From: Catherine Grimm <catherinegrimm@tarboro-nc.com>

Sent: Friday, August 30, 2019 9:53 AM

To: Scott Farmer; Chris Austin

Subject: 2020 QAP

Good morning,  
 
The Town of Tarboro would like to submit the following comment regarding the QAP 2020.  
 
Currently the only breakdown in municipal sizes is Small Towns at 10,000.  There is a large discrepancy in funding 
between towns of this size and larger municipalities with budgetary means and other resources as well as needs.  I 
would offer at least one more step in this categorization, perhaps a break at 50,000 where they become entitlement 
communities.  
 
Thank you for the consideration.  
 
-Catherine 
 
 
Catherine W. Grimm, CFM 
Planning Director 
Town of Tarboro 
500 N. Main Street 
Tarboro, NC 27886 
252-641-4249 
www.tarboro-nc.com 
 


